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Happy New Year 

 

We hope you have all had a good break and a happy new year. It's been great to welcome all 

the students back. We have started the new year with some new staff:  we welcome student 

teacher Nicola who will be teaching Science and Joanna who will be teaching in Enterprise. 



After Foxwood 

 

On the afternoon of 12th February 2025 we will be holding our annual Transition Evening.  

Laura, our careers lead, has been busy inviting a number of Colleges, activity providers and 

transition support workers.  This give students, parents and carers the chance to get some 

idea about what opportunities and support will be available after Foxwood. For may 

students this may seem a long way off but it's always good to be informed about options.  

Staff from the 14-19 phase will be around to help signpost parents and carers.  

Another event has been organised at Harvey Haddon Leisure Centre on Saturday 8th 

February.   



 

 



Celebrations and Events 

November Social Event 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



Christmas Fair and Christmas Trips 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



Dates for your Diary 

 

 

3rd- 7th February: "Think about Mental Health" week 

12th February: Transition event 

17th - 21st February: Half term 

11th - 14th March: London trip 

24th-28th March: Mock exam week 

Thank you for your continued support 
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